
BOURNE ELSEA PARK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 

CEO/Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Email: BEP.enquiries@abbeyacademies.co.uk 

Sandown Drive                 Tel: 01778 426968 

Bourne 

  
           12th June 2024

    

     

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

   

YEAR 6 PRODUCTION JULY 2024 – TICKET RELEASE 

 

The excitement is mounting as we draw nearer to our Year 6 production!  Performances are 

being held in the Hall as follows: 

 

• Tue 2nd July 2024  6.30 p.m. 

• Wed 3rd July 2024  6.00 p.m. 

 

Please note that for each performance, doors will not open until half an hour before the show is 

due to start. 

 

Whilst there is no cost for spectators, entry will be by ticket only.  Tickets will be available to 

Year 6 families via ParentMail forms from 2.00 p.m. on Thursday 13th June 2024. Please 

complete the ticket request on ParentMail forms by 9.00 a.m. Friday 21st June 2024.  Tickets 

will be sent home with your child.   

 

Due to available space in the school hall, we are limiting tickets to a total of 4 per family at this 

stage.  Once all those requests received by 21st June have been fulfilled, additional tickets will 

be released to Year 6. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr J Shore 

Acting Deputy Head  


